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Dear Senate Committee on Early Childhood and Behavioral Health: 

As someone who has dealt with mental health issues and is constantly researching 

navigating mental illness and resources, I support this step in the right direction to 

making another resource and another service accessible to people who need it. 

While I haven't utilized psilocybin for my mental health, knowing that it is a resource I 

can access if/when needed gives me comfort. I can access resources that allow me 

to be my best self, and everyone should have easier access to the plethora of 

healthcare services.  

Thank you.  


